
 

Webinar on “Sensitization Campaign on Dengue Prevention” 

Date: 07.08.2020 

 

Government Girls’ General Degree College, Ekbalpore organised a webinar on “Sensitization 
Campaign on Dengue Prevention” on 07.08.2020 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. The programme 
was conducted by NSS, Unit -1 of the college. Dr. Debjani Sengupta, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Community Medicine, Calcutta National Medical College was invited as a 
resource person in the webinar. She delivered an excellent and informative speech on how to 
control the spread of the disease. Students and teachers from different departments of the 
college participated in the programme. Students followed her advice and are now engaged in 
various activities (as per Covid 19 norms) to enhance mass awareness on how to prevent 
dengue. 

 

 

 

 

 


